Rasika Dayarathna
Privacy officer,
CAcert Inc.

Dear Oophaga board,

[ am writing this letter on behalf of CAcert, with the instructions from Teus Hagen,
president-CAcert.

According to the Dutch Data Protection Act, CAcert must appoint a responsible party
established in the Netherlands. Teus Hagen informed the importance of appointing a
responsible party in his email message to Oophaga board on the 30t March 2009.

This matter was discussed by Professor Bert-Jaap Koops, Teus Hagen and Arnoud
Engelfriet on the 25t May 2009 at the office of Bert-Jaap. After discussing various
possible alternatives, Oophaga was identified as the most suitable representative for
CAcert. Furthermore, Arnoud Engelfriet agreed to present a report on this matter.

Arnoud Engelfriet submitted his final report on the 7t June 2009 to Bert-]Jaap.
Unfortunately, Bert-Jaap is on vacation and will come to office on the 6t July 2009.

Please be kind enough to inform CAcert that Oophaga is willing to act as the
responsible party in the Netherlands for CAcert Inc. This helps us arrange further
discussions on relevant matters.

Yours truly,

Rasika Dayarathna
Privacy officer,

CAcert Inc.



